
A message from the Club Chaplain 

 

What a match, what a performance, and what a result from our County Cup 

Semi-final!  The Norwich Under 21s management were very complimentary 

regarding the Greens’ display on the night and now it’s ‘Carrow Road, here we 

come!’   

Today we welcome Brantham Athletic to Emerald Park and it’s sure to be 

another close encounter as Stewart and the boys ‘push-on’ in the build-up 

towards the end of the season. 

On 11th October 1969 I played my second game for the Greens, against 

Brantham in the FA Amateur Cup.  We drew 1-1 on that occasion but went to 

Brantham a week later to win 4-2. I only made the first team on five occasions; 

perhaps that’s why I remember them all so well. 

Greens’ Chairman at the time was Rev Tony Clemens, the ‘larger than life’ Vicar 

of Gorleston.  I’ve told many people how he was the biggest influence on my life, 

and how I owe him a great deal, and not least because it was he who 

encouraged me to sign for Gorleston all those years ago. 

I hope some of our fans here today remember him too and I’ll refer to him again 

in my notes on future occasions. 

Enjoy the game and remember, you can find out more about sports chaplaincy at 

www.sportschaplaincy.org.uk . 

C’mon the Greens! 

Albert Cadmore 
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